
 

 

 

   
 

  
 

         
 

                    
               

 
    

                  
  

                
 

                  
                   

                  
                

                  
    

 
                      

  
 

                 
 

     
     

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

   
     

 
   

September 23, 2024 

Dear Resident, 

Re: 2025 Street Preservation Projects, City Project number 2194 

This letter is to notify you of the public meeting for the 2025 Street Preservation Projects that will occur next 
summer. The following table lists all the street projects. The public meetings are scheduled for: 

Thursday October 17, 2024 
Noon – 1pm – virtual meeting, join the “Street Preservation” meeting on the “Event Calendar” on the City’s 
webpage duluthmn.gov/ 
4:30pm – 6pm – in-person meeting at Central Hillside Community Center 12 E 4th Street. 

The proposed projects will involve one of the following on each of the streets, which will include resurfacing, 
some storm repairs, as well as sidewalk and ADA curb ramp upgrades. The project will have some level of 
impacts within the public right of way. Local access to homes and businesses will be maintained; if not, 
temporary detours will be set up. Some residential and business driveways will require concrete work and 
notice will be given to individual residents when access will be limited. The project should not affect mail 
delivery or garbage pickup. 

The City of Duluth’s 1/2 % Sales tax will fund the project and there will be no assessments for the project to 
property owners. 

For more information, I encourage you to view the Engineering page on the City of Duluth website: 

City of Duluth – Engineering 
2025 Sales Tax Street Projects: 
https://duluthmn.gov/engineering/sales-tax-street-projects/2025-sales-tax-projects/ 

Regards, 

Patrick Loomis, PE 
Project Engineer, City of Duluth 

CC: City Councilors 

https://duluthmn.gov/engineering/sales-tax-street-projects/2025-sales-tax-projects
https://duluthmn.gov



